
Comments:

Mar 20, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

Americans taxpayers have had to endure the pain and cost of bailing out
the financial institutions in this country, yet how are we "the
ordinary people" being helped through it all?
Give relief to average Americans and level the playing field.  Enough
is enough!

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Lisa Decker
Kennesaw, GA 30152-5862

Mrs. Lisa Decker, Kennesaw, GA

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


